
Eden Township Board of Trustees Meeting Minutes 

I hereby certify that sufficient funds were on deposit for the payment of the forgoing bills when obligated and funds are now on 

deposit to pay the attached expenditures; ___________________ Steve Little, Fiscal Officer. 

 

______________________        _____________________         ____________________           ______________________ 

Chairman, Kenneth E. Hall        Trustee Donald L. Glover          Trustee Ryan C. Bagent             Fiscal Officer, Steve Little 

 

 

 

February 24, 2014 8:00 p.m. 

 

This meeting was called to order in the Eden Community Center by Chairman Kenneth Hall, with all 

present standing to recite the pledge of allegiance. In addition to Mr. Hall, the following Eden Township 

personnel were present; Trustees Ryan C. Bagent, Donald L. Glover and Fiscal Officer Steve Little. Road 

Maintenance Supervisor Dan Baker came in later. A copy of the minutes, a monthly cash journal report 

and; fund, appropriation and revenue status reports were given to the trustees. Trustee Bagent moved to 

waive the reading of the minutes, Trustee Glover seconded the motion and all voted in favor. The minutes 

were filed for the permanent record. 

 

Public Participation:   There was no public participation 

 

Old Business:   All equipment was reported as repaired and back on the road. It was agreed by all 

trustees that no one should hook to a county truck and try to assist them when they are stuck in the ditch 

in Eden Township. This was seen as a reflection on the county policy and to reduce potential repair costs 

for the township. 

 

New Business: Trustees Hall and Glover reported on their OTA Conference experiences and they 

believed it was most valuable to them in viewing and potential options for trucks, asphalt patching 

equipment and tractors.  

 

Trustee Bagent reported on requests for road signs and after discussion both pro and con, Trustee Bagent 

moved to buy  no less than four ”Children Playing” signs. Trustee Glover seconded the motion and all 

voted in favor. Road Maintenance Supervisor Baker will order the signs. 

 

Road Report:  The roads are falling apart with the winter weather. It was hope that with spring some of 

the roads would settle out and then back to patching. 

 

Trustee Bagent moved to pay the bills, Trustee Glover seconded the motion and all voted in favor. The 

attached listing is a true and accurate listing of the bills that were presented to be paid.  

 

Trustee Bagent made a motion to adjourn, Trustee Glover seconded the motion and all trustees voted in 

favor. The meeting was adjourned. 
 

 


